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Friday, 23rd April - Year 2 Class Worship 
Year 2 class worship will be added to Class Dojo so that parents, carers and other family members can 
enjoy watching this. 
 

Friday, 30th April - Partnership with Parents Group Meeting at 9.30am via Zoom 
This term we will be discussing online safety and what you wish you knew to keep your children safe 
online. All parents and carers are welcome to attend. Feedback from previous sessions has been 
invaluable to us to plan how we can improve the school for your children. 
Topic: Partnership with parents group- online safety 
Time: Apr 30, 2021 09:30 AM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72971662619?pwd=K1pmVlZzbldpY3hNb09wV25aOXBiUT09 
Meeting ID: 729 7166 2619 
Passcode: ak7bBR 
 

Friday, 30th April - Year 1 Class Worship 
Year 1 class worship will be added to Class Dojo so that parents, carers and other family members can 
enjoy watching this. 
 

Friday, 30th April - Last Day for School Wear Orders 

INTERNET SAFETY SECTION  

 YouTube Kids 

YouTube have an app specifically for children from Age 4. Although children of all ages often watch 

YouTube, children should only be watching videos in the YouTube Kids app. 

Setting Up 

1. Download the YouTube Kids app and connect your YouTube account. 

2. Specify your child’s name, age and birth month. 

3. Select the types of videos to include in the app based on their age or select them yourself. 

4. If you choose to approve content yourself, you will be presented with some sample videos to 

accept or reject. You can select collections, shows, music or learning. 

5. Once chosen you are ready to use the app. 

Don’t forget to join us on 30th April when we will be talking about online safety during 

our Partnership with Parents Group Meeting (please see above for further details) 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72971662619?pwd=K1pmVlZzbldpY3hNb09wV25aOXBiUT09


Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Lost and Found 
We have recently had a fitness watch and a M&S Sparks card handed in to the school. Please ask at the 
school office if these may belong to you. 
 

Near Miss 
We have been informed this week of a near miss incident when a car was driven on the footpath 
leading to the school at morning drop-off. Luckily no one was hurt on this occasion but I am sure you 
will appreciate that this could have very easily led to serious injury. Should you witness any unsafe 
driving, or parking, this can be reported by calling ‘101’.  
Please do take care when driving to the school and consider parking further away and walking the last 
part of your journey. 

Thank you Mr Rogers! 

Year 1 were very excited to receive a new Shop and Kitchen for their outdoor area this week. 

These beautiful items were made by Mr Rogers, parent at the school, and Year 1 cannot wait 

to start using them. Thank you Mr Rogers - how lucky are we to have such talented parents! 

Thank you Fledglings Parents and Grandparents 

Thank you also to the parents and grandparents of children in Fledglings who recently donated 

sand for the Fledglings new sandpit—we very much appreciate your generosity.  


